
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! Learning in a
pandemic has been an extraordinary test but it is clear
that every member of Southville International School and
Colleges (SISC) is committed to high academic
expectations. While another challenging year lies ahead,
we are readier for it with a better mindset, more
resilience, and reasonable confidence that this year will
be greater than last year.

A year ago, I wondered what it would be like to be
Principal of Hogwarts and with a magic wand make
COVID-19 disappear. But I am very proud of all our
students who, while accepting that the virus has not yet
disappeared, are making the most of the situation.
Continue to show up each and every day in your online
classes, and be prepared to do your best.
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Ever since, one of the greatest characteristics of SISC is the genuine care and compassion
shared between our teacher and students. Our faculty members have gone through an
amazing amount of training this summer to provide a robust lineup of academics, co-
curricular and student life offerings in the Virtual Online Learning and Teaching Program,
and ensure virtual learning is happening.

As always, an open and honest relationship between home and school remains vital to
foster greater success for our learners. We highly value the unshakeable support of all
parents, from establishing a practical study area at home to providing just the right
amount of over-the-shoulder encouragement, so their children are set up for successful
learning.

We will emerge from the other side of this crisis an even greater school and an even
stronger community. While it can be hard to think about any positives to come out of
COVID-19 when we are in the thick of it, I believe we have grown to become better, kinder
and more compassionate persons in endeavors and in life. Just remember our school
motto, Together, We Can Make a Difference!, when facing challenges this year.

I am eager to begin another school year with all of you!
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WHY TURN YOUR CAMERA ON IN VOLT
CLASSROOM?

Do you miss being in school and seeing your classmates and teachers? Guess what?
Turning on your webcam and allowing yourself to be seen can help simulate the in-
person classroom environment you are used to. It will connect you to your teachers and
classmates and you’ll feel you are a part of the Southville learning community.
 
There is no difference between showing your face on camera and showing your face in a
classroom at school. It’s okay to smile or roll your eyes and react to what your teacher
say and do as it is in the classroom. You can learn better with your camera open as your
teacher can see if you are having trouble with the lessons through facial expressions and
reactions, and assist you. Virtually “showing up” will also teach you how to operate in
the digital space of your future career.

We look forward to seeing your faces in VOLT Classroom!
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